
 

Sacred Heart Catholic Church 
440 N.E. Ash 

Pullman, WA 99163 

Pastoral Council 
Trisha Doumit, Co-Chair  509-660-0701 
Marie Parrish, Co-Chair   509-595-1252 

Faith Formation    509-332-4402 
Cory Dixon Director 
 E-mail: cdixon@dioceseofspokane.org 

Angela Nelson, Faith Formation Assistant   
 E-mail: anelson@dioceseofspokane.org  

Youth Ministries Coordinator 
Linea Johnson     509-332-4402 
 E-mail: ljohnson@dioceseofspokane.org 

Faith Formation Board 
Kat Harris, Chair    307-760-9129 

Altar Society 
Call parish office    509-332-5312 

Sacred Heart Women of Service 
Call parish office    509-332-5312 
Knights of Columbus 
Nick Brannon, Grand Knight   206-261-5656 

Sacred Heart Social Justice Ministry 
Tim Paulitz      509-332-6184 
Francy Bose     509-332-5114 

Caritas Committee 
Bonita Lawhead    214-766-5201 
Join a Parish Music Group 
Call parish office    509-332-5312 

Communion for the Homebound 
Jim Evermann     509-339-3607 

Helping Hands (meals) 
Call parish office    509-332-5312 
Vocation Ministry 
Allen Farrand, call parish office 509-332-5312 

Wheelchair entry is from the alley in back of the church. 
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Mass Schedule:  

Daily Mass: Monday Communion service: 7:15 AM,  
Tuesday, Wednesday, Thursday and Friday: 7:15 AM 
Misa en español a la 1 PM primer y tercer domingo. 

Weekend Masses: Saturday 4:30 PM in the church; 
Sunday: 8:30 & 11:00 AM in the church. 

Reconciliation: 3 to 4 PM Saturday, in the church. 

Baptism: Please plan at least two weeks in advance. 

Marriage: Please plan at least four months in advance. 
Parish Phone: 509-332-5312 

Website: www.sacredheartpullman.org 

Facebook: www.facebook.com/sacredheartpullman 
Instagram: www.instagram.com/sacredheartpullman 

  
Pastor: Father Steve Dublinski 
Office phone: 509-332-5312 
E-mail: sdublinski@dioceseofspokane.org 
Deacon: Jim Evermann 
 Phone: 509-339-3607 
 E-mail: jim.evermann@gmail.com 
Office Manager: Linea Johnson 
 E-Mail: ljohnson@dioceseofspokane.org 

Secretary & Bulletin Editor: Mary Sutherland 
 E-mail: msutherland@dioceseofspokane.org 

Offer a Mass: Contact Mary Sutherland to have a  
Mass said for a loved one 



 

Please come to the social hall after the 
8:30 & 11 am Masses for coffee or juice 
and donuts. Use the QR code to sign up 

to host, or email ljohnson@dioceseofspokane.org. 

If you would like to offer a Mass for a loved one, living 
or deceased, please email Mary Sutherland at 
msutherland@dioceseofspokane.org, put a note in the 
collection with the (optional) stipend. 

Our Catholic Women’s group, Sacred Heart 
Women of Service, meets Tuesday, Feb. 18, at 
6:30 pm in the social hall. All Catholic women 

are invited to come, meet new friends, pray together, and 
help organize parish events and charity fundraisers.  

Social Justice Ministry meeting,  
9:30 am, Thursday, February 20, in the 
social hall and on Zoom. All are invited! 
Many projects/events are ongoing and 
need your help.  

S A C R E D     H E A R T     C H U R C H 

Headphones - if you have trouble hearing the Mass, we 
have four FM radio headsets that pick up the signal we 
broadcast. You can take one from the rack at the back of 
the church, and return it when you leave.  
We livestream the 4:30 pm Saturday Mass & daily Mass 
Watch our parish livestream & saved videos at:  
https://www.facebook.com/sacredheartpullman/live 

 Monday – 7:15 am Communion service 
 Tuesday – 7:15 am  
 Wednesday – 7:15 am  
 Thursday – 7:15 am  
 Friday – 7:15 am St Peter Damian 

Masses of the Week of Feb 16 

Children’s Faith Formation 
There is NO class today, Sunday, February 16.  
Questions contact Cory Dixon, Faith Formation 
Director, cdixon@dioceseofspokane.org. 

El domingo 16 de febrero tendremos misa en español a 
la 1 pm. ¡Todos son bienvenidos! There is Spanish Mass 
at 1 pm February 16, all are welcome! 

CHILDCARE is available during the 11 am 
Mass downstairs in the St. Bernard room. It is 
for children 5 years and younger. Your child 
does not have to stay the whole time.  

Childcare workers Sunday, February 16 
11 am: MJ Evermann & need volunteer 

The Week Ahead 
Sunday: Misa en español, a la 1 pm en la Iglesia. 
Sunday: Knights meeting, 6 pm, social hall. 
Tuesday: S.H. Women of Service, 6:30 pm, social hall. 
Wednesday: SHARE, noon, hall & Zoom. 
Thursday: Social Justice Ministry, 9:30am, hall & Zoom 
Thursday: Adoration, rosary, 6 pm, church. 
Friday: Rosary, 12:15 pm, in the church. 
Saturday: Men’s prayer group, 7:15 am, social hall. 
Sat/Sun: Glass recycling, 4 pm Saturday to 1 pm Sunday, 
church parking lot. 

Eucharistic Ministers 
The Weekend of February 15/16 

 4:30 pm Francy Bose, Dave Whelchel,  
  need volunteer 
 8:30 am Pat Caraher, Jim Evermann, 
  Lynda Carey 
11:00 am Mary Johnson, Nicole  

  Kpakpassoko, Christine Schroeder 

Lectors 
The Weekend of February 15/16 

    First Lector:              Second Lector:   
 4:30 pm Cory Dixon        Mike Berny 
 8:30 am  L Heidenreich (Sp.)      Cruze McCann 
 11:00 am Johana T Zapata (Sp.)   Kat Harris 

Ushers 
The Weekend of February 15/16 

 4:30 pm Teresa & Rich Koenig 
 8:30 am Wendy & Brent McCann 
 11:00 am Jane Hommel & need volunteer 

Mass Servers 
The Weekend of February 15/16 

 4:30 pm Chidobe Ugwu 
 8:30 am Kurt Zimmerman & Cash McCann 
 11:00 am Josiah Eriamiatoe & Allen Farrand 

Greeters 
The Weekend of February 15/16 

 4:30 pm Nic Koenig 
 8:30 am L Heidenreich 
 11:00 am Johana Thomas Zapata 

Old palm leaves needed: Please put your old 
dried palms in a basket at the church entrance by 
Sunday, March 2. They will be burned and the 
ashes will be used on Ash Wednesday. 

Sunday, Feb. 23, we have a Pancake 
Breakfast in the social hall between the 
Sunday Masses. The Knights will serve 
pancakes, ham and scrambled eggs. 

Donations go to the Pullman Schools Food Pantry. 

Mardi Bras 2025: This collection in 
Whitman & Latah counties focuses on the 
dignity of women impacted by poverty. If 

you can, please bring new bras, undergarments, socks, 
feminine hygiene or general hygiene items and put them 
in the bins in the social hall. The items will be donated to 
Alternatives to Violence of the Palouse. The collection 
ends on Mardi Gras (Tuesday, March 4.). 

Can you speak Arabic? A person from Syria who joined 
our RCIA class speaks very little English. It would be 
great to have someone there at least part of the time in 
addition to using phones to translate. Please contact Cory 
Dixon, our Faith Formation coordinator, 
at cdixon@dioceseofspokane.org, if you can help.  



CHURCH SUPPORT: Online giving link: 
https://www.sacredheartpullman.org/online-giving  
February 1/2 collection:  $18,154.00 
Weekly budget amount needed: $7,000.00 
Children’s Collection: $6.04 
Improvement Fund: $20.00 
S.H. Food Pantry: $100.00 
Guatemala Radio School: $120.00 
St Francis Guild:  $660.00 

Altar Society 
Altar Care for February: Carrie Allan & Lynda Carey 
Linen Care (all year):        Mary Johnson 

***Prayers, Joys & Concerns*** 
Your prayers are asked for: Karen Curry, Julianne 
Hwang, Goretti Manzo, Karen Morrison, Crystal Lee, 
Meg Gollnick, Dennis Duran, Dominic Pedrotty, Don 
Snekvik, Ray & Lina Quock, Eleanor Scott, Fr. Tom 
Caswell, Kent Blevins, Lorraine Farrand, Diane Moser, 
Shay Connell, Stan Bauer, Saturnina Quintana, Cathy 
Stephens, Dennis VanAllen, Anthony Newman, Kristel 
Tingzon, Muriel Parra, Iván Dragičević, Laylah 
Holbrook, Nathaniel Cook, Julian Parra (Muriel Parra's 
father), Don Allen Cook, Steven Fox, Greg Hurst, Chuck 
Millham, Diane Moser’s sons Jeff & David, Steven 
Warn, Reagan Stilwell, Ron Brosemer, Lucille 
Guettinger, Beth Wilde, Miho Nam’s mom, Hye Nam. 

The Community Action Center Food Bank 
in Pullman needs: Canned meat - tuna fish and 
chicken, Canned fruit, Canned beans, Cereal, 
Shampoo, and Toilet paper. 

The Cougar Food Pantry at WSU needs: Canned Soup 
of any kind, Canned Protein such as Tuna; Salmon; 
Chicken; Beef, Peanut Butter and Jelly, Canned Fruit and 
Vegetables of all kinds. 
Please place donated items in the marked baskets at the 
church entrance. Thank you! 

February 16, 2025 - Sixth Sunday in Ordinary Time 

Youth Ministry Corner 
No Youth Group for grades 7-12 on February 16 due 
to President’s weekend. 
Diocese of Spokane Catholic Youth Conference (CYC) 
Saturday, March 1 at Gonzaga Prep in Spokane for 
all high school students. A fantastic one day event. 
Rides to and from the conference will be provided. The 
cost is $50 per student. Full and partial scholarships are 
available. Deadline to register is February 18.  
Steubenville NW, Spokane, July 11-13. This is an 
amazing event for current 8 - 12th graders. Cost per 
student is $250. Full and partial scholarships available. 
Contact Linea ASAP to register or with questions. 
Linea Johnson, Youth Ministry Director: 
ljohnson@dioceseofspokane.org 

Glass Recycling: We collect clean glass 
bottles and jars for recycling in the church 
parking lot from 4 pm Sat, Feb 22, to 1 pm 
Sun, Feb 23. Please bring glass in cardboard 

boxes and put it in the trailer in the church parking lot. 
We also collect screw-on metal lids for glass bottles 
and jars. Lids must be in a plastic bag. Thank you!  

Tenemos información de inmigración en 
nuestra página de inicio:  
https://www.sacredheartpullman.org/ 
Conozca sus Derechos: We have immigration 
information on our home page. Know Your Rights. 

Don’t miss our International Mardi Gras 
Potluck: Saturday, March 1, at 5:30 pm in 
the social hall. Please bring your favorite 
ethnic food to share (enough for 6-8 people), 
and bring your friends and family! 

Family Promise of the Palouse does a 
wonderful job helping homeless families 
stay safe at night in local churches, and then 
get back into housing. They have to vacate 

their Day Center by the end of March, 2025. This is 
where families go during the day for showers, case 
management, lunch, job & housing help. If you know of 
a possible new location for the Day Center, please 
contact Lori Johnson, Case Manager, at 208-882-0165. 

PREPARES is a nurturing response of the Catholic 
community in Washington, open to all, to provide 
meaningful, local, sustainable help to families from 
pregnancy to a child’s fifth birthday. To learn more, go to 
preparesforlife.org. PREPARES is having its fifth 
statewide Open Your Heart Appeal to keep this pro-life, 
pro-family ministry sustainable. We will have envelopes 
in the church for this appeal, which takes place on 
Saturday and Sunday, February 15 - 16.  

Sacred Heart Ash Wednesday Schedule Mar. 5  
7:15 am Mass at church.  
11 am service at Regency Pullman.  

Noon, drive by ashes, church parking lot. 
1 pm service at Bishop Place.  
6:30 pm children’s service, church, adults welcome.  
7:30 pm Mass at church.  
Regency & Bishop senior living services are open to all. 

Are you interested in hosting a high school exchange 
student for the 2025/26 school year? Josef, who will be 
a high school junior, from the Czech Republic, is Catholic 
and would like to be placed in Pullman. He plays violin, 
soccer, and is “shy, funny and sporty”. He has taken nine 
years of English. This is through the International 
Student Exchange, https://iseusa.org/host-a-student/ 
If you are interested, contact Brenda Hendrickson 
at isewashington@gmail.com or 509-215-0127. 

Wed, February 26, 12-1 pm, Jordan Schnitzer Museum of 
Art WSU: Kristine Zakarison on Feasting and Fasting 
in Religious Traditions. Hosted by museum & WSU 
Common Reading Program. 

PLEASE PATRONIZE OUR ADVERTISERS 
MYERS AUTO Rebuild & Towing 

24/7 Towing 509-334-4545; Jumpstarts, Unlocks 
S 2580 Grand Ave, www.myersautorebuild.com 



 


